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I am writing to oppose the development proposed for an incinerator to be built in Eastern Creek. I 
have grave concerns regarding the location and impact on the environment and residents living 
in the surrounding areas. I am also concerned re the lack of infrastructure to support such a 
development, in particular the local hospitals which will see increased presentations and 
admissions with respiratory related conditions. 


